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Reference: IR897 

Date issued: 1 November 2023 

Vale of Glamorgan car park spend 

I am writing in response to your request for information dated 6 October 2023, in 
which you requested information regarding the total spend by the Vale of Glamorgan 
council on the barrier and bollard system installed at the Rivermouth car park in 
Ogmore-by-Sea to include the design, planning, consultation, installation, and all 
ongoing costs. 

The requisite checks have confirmed that we do not hold any recorded information in 
respect of your request.  

 

If you have any queries, or questions about my handling of your request, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Officer 

 


